
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.879 
Released – 15 July 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 23 June 2021 requesting information regarding dispensing errors. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request 
Can you please help me in gathering information relating to patient safety, in the particular 
context of dispensing error incidents? 
I am hoping that you can provide a section copy of your trusts ‘Standard Operating 
Procedures’, relating to this issue only. 
 
As a trust we do not dispense and therefore we do not have any SOPs relating to dispensing 
errors.  Therefore, we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


